
Letter from our
Executive Director

Verna B.     1 year
Jackie C.       2 years
Lillian D.      6 years
Betty H.      1 year

Priestly S.    2 years
Beverly Se.  1 year
Judy T.        1 year
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Resident Birthdays

Employee Birthdays

Stilley Anniversaries

Hello residents and families,
I hope this correspondence finds you all well and
staying cool.  It sure has been a hot summer so far, but
we have tried to make the most of it.  Popsicles and
sweet treats on the porch have been a huge hit this past
month and the hot temperatures have not kept us from
having fun.  August will bring more of the same, in
addition to Elvis week and many other things Paula has
planned.  I hope that our families are visiting our
Facebook page and seeing all the smiles and fun we
have each day.  I am so appreciative of our staff who
work so hard each day to enrich the lives of our
residents.  I know they go above and beyond to make
our residents happy.  If you feel like there is a staff
member who deserves extra recognition, please see me,
Michelle, or Robyn and we can tell you about our
Arcadia Way program and how you can nominate a staff
member.
                                               -continued on next page

  
Betty R.      Aug. 2

Howard C.   Aug. 10
Diana D.     Aug. 18
Priestly S.   Aug. 20
Jackie C.      Aug. 31

  
Connor B.  Aug. 17



Thanks to everyone who attended Family Night. I hope that you found it
helpful and informational. If you have thought of any questions since, please
stop by and discuss them with me. I want everyone to be at ease as we
transition to offering more medical services. As I said on Family Night, this is a
good thing that will allow residents to live with us longer. 

We are already planning for the fall and winter, before we know it, Halloween,
Thanksgiving, and Christmas. We look forward to all the fun things Paula has
planned for us. No matter 
what we are doing, there will 
be laughs, smiles, and fun. As 
always, thank you for all you 
do to support Stilley House 
and for sharing your loved 
one with us! 
  All the best,    Jennifer Brown

Continued from Jennifer

Activities this month in A.L.
Thursday, Aug. 1st - Book Club (finish Pride & Prejudice), 1:00 p.m.
Friday, Aug. 2nd - Popsicles on the Porch, 2:15 p.m.
Monday, Aug. 5th - Ellie Hack sings!, 2:10 p.m.
Tuesday, Aug. 6th - BINGOcize starts!!, 1:30 p.m. (each Tues/Thurs)
Tuesday, Aug. 6th - Reggie LaFaye on the sax, 2:10 p.m.
Thursday, Aug. 8th - Book Club (start new book!), 1:00 p.m.
Thursday, Aug. 8th - Richard Cox sings classic country, 2:30 p.m.
Friday, Aug. 9th - Lunch Bunch to Belew’s, leave at 11:15
Monday, Aug. 12th - “Sippin’ on the Front Porch,” 2:15 p.m.
Tuesday, Aug. 13th - Adrienne Lee sings, 2:30 p.m.
Thursday, Aug. 15th - Elvis movie!!, 2:30 p.m.
Friday, Aug. 16th - Dr. Doss sings Elvis, 2:15 p.m.
Monday, Aug. 19th- Hymn Sing with Gary, 2:00 p.m.
Thursday, Aug. 22nd - Shopping Trip to Walmart, 1:30 p.m.
Friday, Aug. 23rd - Popsicles on the Porch, 2:15 p.m.
Tuesday, Aug. 27th - Crafting with Woods Florist, 10:30 a.m.
Wednesday, Aug. 28th - National Bow Tie Day
Thursday, Aug. 29th - Outing to Parcell’s Bakery, 2:30 p.m.
Friday, Aug. 30th - College Colors Day: wear your favorite sports team
Friday, Aug. 30th - Popsicles on the Porch, 2:15 p.m.



Celebrating Elvis Week August 12-16

Notes from Jennifer on the new Medical Model 

Stilley House residents have been selected to participate in a health
program that integrates exercise and health education (nutrition and
falls prevention) into an exciting and fun game of BINGO!  The Marshall
County Health Department will serve as the host of the 10-week
program on Tuesdays and Thursdays at 1:30 p.m. in our Great Room.
We will have a BINGOCIZE kick-off and introductory session on
Tuesday, August 6th at 1:30 p.m., and regular sessions will begin on
Tuesday, August 13th. We hope you will join us for this exciting new
opportunity to improve our minds and bodies, as we win prizes! 

BINGOCIZE at Stilley House

Monday – Flaming Star Day: wear yellow or orange or stars
Tuesday – Jailhouse Rock Day: wear black and white

Wednesday – Love Me Tender Day: wear red and/or pink and hearts 
Thursday – Viva Las Vegas Day: wear your glamorous silver and gold 

Friday – G.I. Blues Day: wear blue or Army green

As I mentioned before, thanks to those who were able to attend Family Night.  If
you were not able to attend, I wanted to provide a brief overview.  As I noted in
a previous correspondence, Stilley House will be making a transition to a more
medical model.  Not skilled care - but more than we have been able to do in the
past.  The biggest change will be medication assistance versus medication
administration.  At Family Night, we introduced our preferred pharmacy,
Synchrony Pharmacy.  While NO ONE will be forced to switch pharmacies, we
will have a preferred pharmacy.  We believe the services Synchrony offers will
be the best choice for our residents and staff.  Their services will help us limit
medication errors.  And they are open 24 hours a day, 7 days a week, 365 days 
a year.  That aspect alone was so important as our facility is 24/7/365.  
Much more information will be coming to our families, but please 
reach out any time you have any questions!        
                        ~Jennifer                        



Teresa McMullin
Concierge
concierge@aradiastilley.com

Robyn Powers
Director of Community Relations
rpowers@arcadiastilley.com

Jennifer Brown
Executive Director
jbrown@arcadiastilley.com

Ray Eaton
Director of Maintenance

Michelle Case
Business Office Director
mcase@arcadiastilley.com

Shelly Clampet
Director of Resident Care 
& Wellness
sclampet@arcadiastilley.com

Maddie Starks
Director of Culinary Services
dietary@arcadiastilley.com

Paula Robinson
Director of Life Engagement
activities@arcadiastilley.com

Barbara Morgan
Open Arms Director
memorycare@arcadiastilley.com

Your Team

Like us on Facebook!
You can see photos
from our activities,  

announcements and
much more!

Download the Spectrio Share app to
keep updated on all the latest news!
You can see photos, videos, menus,
and announcements from us! 

News to Use
Help us recognize GREAT staff members!

Nominate an Arcadia Ambassador. See our
Concierge for more information!


